Lorl,

Thanks for visiting me at the Bingham Hill Cemetery. You have an
excellent plan to care for this historic site, and I, and several others, are
willing to help out. Due to my physical limitations, all I can do is use my
electric string trimmer to cut down weeds and grass. Several of us have
also donated money. I participated in the gravel on the walkway and part
of the expense of the new steps. I found the cemetery to be in good
condition.

Things went very well at the Howling Cow Café with my students.
Making selection in advance shortened the time. We also enjoyed the
free samples!

The informative video introduction was very nice, and our guide to the
school was excellent. I find the plaques of the history of the Graves
family to be very tasteful and professional positioned along the wall.
They do not distract, in the least, from the historic character of the
school. Pass this along to Robin, our host.

I plar} to do this same tour next year either in the spring or the fall.
Kenneth Jessen

970-667-8759
kennethjessen@comecast.net




